
Appendix A

EXECUTIVE

11th July 2018

Questions from Members of the Public for Written Reply

1. From Colin Willetts to the Environment and Community Services Portfolio 
Holder 

Regarding inconsiderate parent parking 26/6/18 (i) could you install white bar mark 
between 18 - 20 Silverdale to allow clear pedestrian access to/from alley across to 
Ringshall (12659-01)?, (ii) likewise, could you increase restrictions from 119 right up 
to 141 Leesons Hill to (as suggested) allow vehicles to pass in safety particularly on 
this very busy bus route (12772-01)?

Reply:
A drop kerb is not in place at this location therefore a white bar is not applicable.

2. From Colin Willetts to the Environment and Community Services Portfolio 
Holder 

With regard to Chipperfield Road (ref 12658-01), (i) could you increase this restriction 
directly up to the existing DYL opposite nos 293? (ii) could you also restrict 
northbound parking directly in front of bus cage (to include rear school entrance) to 
allow for a safe right turn for the resident residing at nos 281?

Reply:
We do not use double yellow line to facilitate access to driveways for individual 
residents. However, once the main scheme is completed some adjustments can be 
made to enhance safety and traffic flow.


